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Early Monday morning 3/23/2015 a female student living in the South 
Apartments woke up and notice the lights were on in her apartment which 
she had turned off when she went to bed.  She got up to turn off the lights 
when she noticed a male subject sitting at the breakfast table with his back to 
her.  She believed it was one of her suite mate’s boyfriends so she closed her 
door and went back to bed.  She stated that when she woke in the morning her 
and her roommate found a backpack which did not belong to her or anyone 
else in the apartment.  There was nothing stolen and the subject did not make 
contact with anyone in the apartment.  Information given to TLUPD was that 
the door was left unlocked even after everyone went to bed.   
 
Everyone plays a role in their own personal safety.  You should always keep 
your doors locked at all times.  We are not a closed campus and anyone can 
drive or walk through.  We do our best keeping our community safe, but we 
cannot be everywhere at the same time.  So  please keep your doors locked 
and report any suspicious activity TLUPD at 830-372-8000.   

 


